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Christmas Tree / Party – 15th December 

This year the Christmas Tree/Party will be held at 

the Warialda Pool. The Pool has been booked for  

12-2pm. Permission notes have been sent home  and 

need to be returned tomorrow. 

Parents are to provide gifts from Santa. These can 

be dropped at school. Gifts do need not be expensive. 

Gifts need to be clearly marked. Pre-schoolers are 

also invited to attend. 

 

Library Books   

Mrs Pidgeon would like all library books returned this week. She will be starting to 

stocktake in the next week. Please have a hunt round. Some students have more 

than one book on loan. 

 

Mrs Sullivan’s Readers 

Mrs Sullivan would like all reader books to be returned this week. 

 

Presentation Night Thursday 11th December, TONIGHT. 
7pm start 

We ask that everyone be seated at 6.50pm . 

Families are asked to bring a cake or slice to share at the conclusion of the 

evening. 

Families with pre-schoolers please keep them seated with the family during the 

evening plays and formal proceedings. Thank you for your cooperation on this 

matter. 

 

 
  

The Calendar 

Term 4 

December 

Thurs 11th Presentation 

Night 7pm 

Mon 15th Christmas Tree – 

Warialda Pool 12- 2pm 

Wed 17th Last Day 2014 
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